
CALIFORNIA REGIONAL WATER QUALITY CONTROL BOARD
SAN DIEGO REGION

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED PUBLIC HEARING

Tentative Order No. R9-2021-0173 
An Order Rescinding Order No. R9-2009-0072,  

Waste Discharge Requirements for County of San Diego  
San Pasqual Academy, San Diego County and Addenda

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE:

The Public Hearing for Tentative Order No. R9-2021-0173 is rescheduled to 
commence on December 8, 2021. 

The previously noticed California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego 
Region (San Diego Water Board) public hearing to consider written and oral public 
comments and the adoption of Tentative Order No. R9-2021-0173, An Order 
Rescinding Order No. R9-2009-0072, Waste Discharge Requirements for County of 
San Diego San Pasqual Academy, San Diego County (Tentative Order) is rescheduled 
to commence on December 8, 2021. The San Diego Water Board will conduct the 
rescheduled public hearing on this proposed action during the San Diego Water Board 
meeting scheduled for:

December 8, 2021, beginning promptly at 9:00 a.m.

No Physical Meeting Location – Webcast Only 
(Authorized by Government Code section 11133)  
Video broadcast of meetings will be available at: 

https://cal-span.org/ 

Those who wish to comment on an agenda item or present to the San Diego Water 
Board will need to register to participate. Information about participating telephonically 
or via the remote meeting solution is available at:

https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sandiego/board_info/remote_meeting/ 

The Meeting Notice and Agenda, which will indicate any changes in the meeting 
location and may provide other specific information concerning this hearing, will be 
posted at least two weeks prior to the meeting date at the following webpage: 
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sandiego/board_info/agendas/ 

The procedures governing San Diego Water Board meetings are found in California 
Code of Regulations, title 23, section 647, et seq., and are available upon request. The 
hearing webcast will be accessible to persons with disabilities. The Meeting Notice and 
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Agenda for this meeting will provide contact information for persons requesting special 
accommodations.

The San Diego Water Board previously issued the attached notice of public hearing and 
written comment period regarding this matter on August 17, 2021. Except as 
superseded by the rescheduled hearing date and procedure set forth above, all of the 
previous comment submittals and hearing procedures described in the August 17, 2021 
notice remain in effect.

Please contact Ms. Sherrie Komeylyan of the San Diego Water Board staff at (619) 521-
3366, or by email at Chehreh.Komeylyan@waterboards.ca.gov for information 
regarding the rescheduled hearing date or the Tentative Order.
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